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Lee, Chris

From: Lorna Hilyard <lhilyard65@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 2:05 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Milwaukee Climate and Energy Plan

Dear Mr. Lee, 
 
I am so proud of Milwaukee for developing the Milwaukee Climate and Equity Plan. 
 
When I first heard about the plan in a presentation, I was so impressed with its mission and the procedures for 
development including participation of the Milwaukee community.  I have stayed in touch and am even more 
impressed with the finished product. It addresses two of the very critical issues we are facing = the climate and 
inequality. Implementation of  these plans are critical for Milwaukee,the surrounding area AND the state of 
Wisconsin. 
 
I look forward to its consideration and approval. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lorna Hilyard 
240 W. Suburban Ct. 
Fox Point, WI 53217 
 
  


